
DRINKING
WATER WEEK
May 3−9, 2020 Celebrate Drinking Water Week

San Antonio Water System invites you to celebrate Drinking Water Week with us 
from May 3-9! The American Water Works Association and its members, like SAWS, 
have celebrated Drinking Water Week for more than 40 years to recognize the vital role 
water plays in our daily lives. Here’s how you can learn about and show your 
appreciation for water:

How to Participate: Teachers, parents and students, kinder through 5th grade, are 
encouraged to participate in learning activities created by SAWS Education to learn 
about their drinking water.   

How to Share: Once you’ve completed the activities or projects, feel free to post a 
video or picture of your participation on your Facebook, Twitter or Instagram accounts 
and be sure to tag @mysaws in the post so we can see it! And be sure to use the 
hashtags: #DrinkingWaterWeek and #SATXstrong.

This is just another way we, as a community, can come together to celebrate our 
valuable resource! 
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https://twitter.com/MySAWS
https://www.facebook.com/MySAWS
https://www.instagram.com/mysaws/



